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Tarpless Polyiso Packaging – Fernley, NV Plant 
 

JM continues to invest in the technology and service capabilities of our polyiso business and is proud to 
announce new tarpless packaging for all polyiso insulation and board products manufactured at our 
Fernley, NV production facility servicing the Pacific Region.  This new packaging is a sealed, five-sided 
stretch hooded film that significantly reduces the need for tarping of flatbed truck loads and allows for 
extended jobsite storage without additional tarpaulins or coverings for up to two weeks.  The new 
tarpless packaging is consistent with packaging available at JM’s other US polyiso manufacturing 
facilities and creates consistency across our polyiso production and transportation network.   
 

 
 
Tarpless packaging is available on all product manufactured at our Fernley, NV facility on or after May 
21, 2018.  Material produced prior to this date will rapidly be depleted as stock material is replaced with 
new production material.  Thank you for your continued support of Johns Manville products and 
services and we look forward to enhancing your JM experience with our new tarpless packaging 
offering. 
 
Matt Sayer 
Polyiso and Boards Product Manager 
 

 

 

 


